[bookmark: _GoBack]It is the start of another week and I hope everyone is doing well. With temperatures slowly rising it can make it easier to get outside for activities or take on needed projects which is good for our mental health.  Nice weather can also make it challenging to stay motivated and focused on our online studies. I encourage you to find a balance.
Students and teachers continue to make great gains understanding and working within the online learning environment.  I am excited each week to learn what the children have completed. Teachers are trying to present material that was once done in a physical environment to a virtual format and students are learning ways to follow along with the lessons and complete assignments. I am certain there are some frustrations as well and I encourage you to reach out to me or your child’s teacher with any questions you may have.
This week, schools have been given permission for students/parents the opportunity to retrieve personal items from school.  Wednesday, May 6th will be the day for parents to come to the school to retrieve their child’s items. It will be a drive thru service. At your child’s scheduled time, please drive into the school parking lot. You will be greeted by staff and we will bring your child’s belongings to your car. For those that are walking, you will form a line outside and we will bring the item to you at the scheduled time. 
Please visit our website and review the times for each class and procedures. It is important that everyone respects social distancing protocols while at the school. 
For specific questions or concerns, please reach out to me at jill.baxter@nbed.nb.ca.
Take care and stay safe.

